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Individual Photographs this 
Monday 
 
Kittle Photographers will be in 
school this Monday, 22nd 
September to take individual 
photographs, (ideal for 
Christmas presents for your 
relatives). 
 
Children will be photographed 
by themselves and then with 
any siblings in school. 
 
A proof will be sent home in 
approximately two weeks time. 
 

 
 

Bikes and Scooters 
 
Please can we remind parents 
that children should dismount 
from their bikes and scooters at 
the school gates and not ride 
them down the path and into the 
courtyard or playground. 
 We have had a few ‘near 
misses’ and would appreciate 
your co-operation in this matter. 
Thank you 
 

 

 
 
 Staff Car Park 
 
Please could we advise parents 
that the Staff Car Park is solely 
for the use of Cage Green Staff. 
 
The only time a parent should 
drive in, is if they are called to 
collect a child from the medical 
room or need to use the disabled 
parking bay. 
 
There is insufficient space for 
parents to drive in to drop off or 
collect their child at the beginning, 
middle or end of the school day. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

 
 
 
Lost Property 
 
We have had at least a dozen un-
named sweatshirts handed into 
the office after play and lunch 
time this week.  The children are 
getting hot and taking off their 
jumpers and forgetting to pick 
them back up again. 
Please could you write their 
names in the label so they can be 
returned to the rightful owner. 
We will put the jumpers in the 
playground this afternoon. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

 

 
5H Visit to Music Station 
 
5H were lucky enough to walk 
down to the Music Station Studios 
to take part in some workshops 
this afternoon. 
A full report will be included in 
next week’s bulletin. 
 

 
 
 
Years 5 & 6 Geography Field Trip 

 
The children in Years 5 & 6, and 
some from Dragon Class are 
walking into town next week to 
study the River Medway as part of 
their Geography work. 
We all hope the warm weather 
continues as they do their 
observations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Clubs 
 
Clubs will start next week, 
however, due to the large number 
of replies, the letters may not go 
out until Monday. 
We would like to confirm, 
however, that anyone who 
requested Hockey has got a 
place and will need collecting 
at 4.15 p.m. on Monday. 
Children attending clubs on 
Monday lunchtime will be notified 
during the morning. 



 


